
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

November 25,2013 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Advice No. 2013-35 
Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. King: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC, please find enclosed for filing the 
following proposed revision to the WN U-60, TariffG for electric service ofPuget Sound 
Energy (the "Company" or "PSE"). 

6th Revision of Sheet No. 150 - Net Metering Services For Customer-Generator 
Systems ' 

7th Revision of Sheet No. 150-C - Net Metering Services For Customer-Generator 
Systems (Continued) 

The primary purpose of this filing is to update the amount of cumulative generating 
capacity available to net metering systems and the amount of that capacity reserved for net 
metering systems that generate renewable energy in accordance with RCW 
80.60.020(1 )(a). 

This filing also reflects updates to the availability section and to the visible-break 
disconnect portion of the tenns and conditions section to reflect changes to confonn with 
the revisions to WAC 480-108, Interconnection with Electric Generators. Specifically, 
paragraph 3 of the availability section reflects changes in the percent of generation 
capacity that can be on a distribution feeder in accordance with WAC 480-108-020 and 
paragraph 6 of the tenns and conditions section has been updated so that a visible-break 
disconnect switch is not required for Tier 1 interconnections as provided in WAC 480-108-
020. 

This filing does not increase recurring charges or restrict access to services, therefore this 
filing will be published by posting the change on PSE's web site immediately prior to, or 
coincident with, the date of this transmittal letter in accordance with WAC 480-100-
195(3). The tariff sheets described herein reflect an issue date of November 25,2013, and 
an effective date of January 1, 2014. This filing will be posted on the PSE web site 
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immediately prior to, or coincident with the date of this transmittal letter in accordance 
with WAC 480-100-193(1). 

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this filing. 
If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

Enclosures 
cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Directa ,S te Regulatory Affairs 


